
 

 

 
You’ve been given access to The New York Times  

(15 August 2022) 
 

 

Dear Staff Members and Students,  
 
The New York Times, American daily newspaper based in New York City with a 

worldwide readership. It was established in 1851 and one of the world’s great 
newspapers. 
 
You’ve been given access to The New York Times until August 2023!  

   

Activate your complimentary access at https://tinyurl.com/yk2d53vm, using your 

UTAR email address.  
 
If you already have NYT account, click here https://www.nytimes.com to login. The 
“Login” button on the right-hand corner will change to “Account” once logged in.  
 
Kindly download and install The New York Times News App if you wish to access 
The New York Times from your phone.  
 
Access to this link for more information about The New York Times.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://tinyurl.com/yk2d53vm
https://www.nytimes.com/
https://help.nytimes.com/hc/en-us/sections/115003859548-Apps
https://library.utar.edu.my/LibNews-NYT-Intro.php


 
 
 

 
 
 
For any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us via Live Chat at  
UTAR Library website or email to library@utar.edu.my. 
 
  

Thank you. 

 

UTAR Library 

(Updated on 15 August 2022) 
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